
19th September 2024

 

Dear Parents and Carers
Thank you to all those who attended our meet and greet sessions this week. We hope that you
have found them useful.
We will be soon be holding parents’ evenings on 15th and 16th October, please look out for a link
nearer the time for you to book your appointment. 
Finally, thank you for all your efforts in supporting us by getting your children to school on
time, which helps them to be settled and ready to learn. 
Yours sincerely

Mrs. Judith Bentley
Head teacher 

Your paragraph text

 
Monday 7th October 9:30am in

Church 
 - All welcome

If you are able to donate any
tinned produce  for the New Life

Community Larder,  we would be
most grateful.

 Please bring any donations to
school on the morning of 7th

October.   

7th October 2024 - Harvest Festival 9.30am - In
Church

15th -16th October - Parents’ evenings - details to
follow 

17th October 2024 - Year 3 Class worship 9.00am in
school 

18th October 2024 - Non-school uniform day (a
donation of chocolate required) 
18th October  - Last day of term 
29th October - First day of term

19th November - Bag2School 9:00am 

Rowan class have been learning about the
human digestive system by physically

travelling through the digestive system assault
course.





WE DID IT! 

We are delighted to announce that we have achieved the School Games Platinum Mark Award
for the 2023/24 academic year.

 
The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme launched in 2012, facilitated by the
Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the development of competition
across their school and into the community, and we are delighted to have been recognised for

our success.
 

We are extremely proud of our pupils for their dedication to all aspects of school sport,
including those young volunteers, leaders and officials who made our competitions possible.

 
As part of our application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas of participation,

competition, workforce and clubs, and we are pleased that the hard work of everyone at our
school has been rewarded this year.

 
A special thanks to Mr Powell for all his dedication and hard work in leading P.E. and sports

across the school. 


